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Testing Results

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Each school year, Chillicothe City School students participate in Ohio’s State Tests. These tests
provide relevant academic information for all students in relation to their achievement on grade
level standards. It is important to provide feedback to our parents and students about their
achievements. After completion of a state mandated assessment, reports are sent to the district
providing information on the student’s results. The district will send those reports home to

parents/guardians. Some reports may come during the summer vacation.

For district level assessments such as the STAR diagnostic assessments, results will be sent
home during parent-teacher conferences. If at any time you have questions regarding your
child’s assessment results, please see your student’s building principal, or contact the district
office at 740-775-4250.

Sincerely,

Deborah Swinehart, Assistant Superintendent



